
  

MEETING OF THE COUNTYWIDE 
OVERSIGHT BOARD OF MADERA COUNTY 

 
NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLATION 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Regular Meeting 
of the Countywide Oversight Board of Madera 
County scheduled for March 19, 2020 at 9:00 a.m., 
in the City of Madera Council Chambers, 205 West 
4th Street, Madera, California, was cancelled due 
to lack of quorum. 
 
The next regular meeting of the Countywide 
Oversight Board of Madera County will be held 
April 16, 2020 at 9:00 a.m. 
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